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Thursday 23rd February 2023 

 

Whole School Maths Homework 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I would like to inform you that as of Friday 24th February your child/ren will be set hardcopy 

(paper) homework by their class teacher. Your child/ren will be given a Maths homework 

book where their teacher will stick in relevant questions to further embed their Maths 

learning from that week’s lessons.   

 

The homework will be set every other Friday and will be due in the following Wednesday 

(Wednesday 1st March will be the first week this will be due). 

 

The homework will be alongside the usual TTRockstars and MyMaths for KS2 and NUMBOTS 

for KS1 which will be set every week.  

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in contact via the 

admin email. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Wilden 

Year 6 teacher 

Maths Subject Lead  

 


